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De-fibrillator

Recent visitors to The Memorial Hall may have noticed a
box on the wall and wondered what it holds - the answer to
which is a defibrillator. This vital piece of equipment is
used to help resuscitate victims of heart attacks and is the
result of collaboration between Peasmarsh Parish Council,
Rother Responders and the Memorial Hall Committee. The
Parish Council, on behalf of residents, has met the full cost
of the purchase and installation with The Memorial Hall
Committee willingly offering to let the hall be used as its permanent location. The defibrillator will be
available for use in an emergency 24 hours a day 7 days a week and be maintained by Rother
Responders who may even operate it in an emergency

On Wednesday 16h September at 7pm Rother Responders will be giving a demonstration on how
to use the equipment and answering any questions that people may wish to raise - Residents are
strongly urged to come along to this meeting to see how it may save their life one day.

Rye10 Road Race
Once again many thanks to
Maftin and Cathy Burke and
the team at Nicework for
organising this event which
raised over f400 in aid of hall
funds and not forgetting all the
volunteers who acted as
marshals on the day"
Next year's run is on May Zgffi

Arls ond Crofls Fgir in qid of
The Memorlql Hqll

The next Foir will be held on
Sundoy 23d August of The
Memoriol Holl from 10.30 om
to 4 pm. Admission is free ond
refreshments ore ovoiloble.
Come olong ond browse

the ronge of interesting items
on sole, which vory from
month to month, ond support
the holl ond locol
croftspeople too

*dOtvRoob tNt Rlol/n, Evo*vi,ng .r-

lw a;^d,'"f St Miilra'e,l* Howixlt ou\d'Tlrw
MenrryiALHdL
Saa*M, LSt+- a+Tlrw Me,w,oriaL HdL
frow 7.3O fwtt LO.3O fw virtl- U^t?

rvut+ilt l.?A g rca+ I^ouL g raJ'f?' A^rt
Sowo:thina El4d'
ftx*l)ty crttt LL3 vrdiltW iM a, fi/tl,w
ar,ud' alrr"irr, ttut?fr?,r.BYo fu'tlrJuy arrud' gb,ylt

fix*lrty a'uud,. rwtra U^4orwr&tio^t frnvv J a,w

Wustor* 20 Sd,uooL La*r*' - OLZqT 23Og7T
M 6 yzvw a,^^d' 7 prw w St MinlrvdJ y
H owixz' S lrralo. U- Rg e' (ht*t-,ty odrJ)
M LOa,rw u^^d' 4pwv

Tlrrt?t ?4u* y>rotnrt ta
fba+ * vrra+ toW o1r+ ir* M - ta vf
AolJ/ vnu*k gr?a.,l- 

^tugWou+g?* AaJ{
hd<'W ea'rl'g tta^toirt



GIANT HOGWEED ON THE MARCH I.
Don't buch this plant I lts sap can seriously burn exposed skin and
has been known to blind victims who touch it. Keep your dogs and
children away from it.
This should not be confused with Cow Parsley (Cow parsnip) which
blooms in May and is not flowering anywhere in this country at this
time of year.
The RHS advises:
When controlling giant hogweed always wear gloves, cover your arms and
legs, and ideally wear a face mask when working on or near it. Gut plant
debris, contaminated clothing and tools arc potentially hazardous too.
Wash any skln that comes ln contact wlth the plant immedlately. Ensure
that contractors worklng on your land ar€ aware of the rlsks and
competentto deal with this weed.
LocalAuthorities will often take action to remove infestations in public areas.

What's on in AUGUST
Your Parish Council meets on the first
Tuesday of the month at7.30 pm in The
Memorial Hall meeting room and you are
cordially invited to attend the next one on the
4tr August to raise any concerns or issues
you may have.

Doctors Stngery at Peasmarsh Memorial
Hall will be held on Tuesd ay 4n and 18tr'

Augnst between I1.30 am and 12.30 pm to
book an appointment contact Rye Medical
Centre on 01797 223333

Flower Arranging Class
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall at l0 am
Wednesday lzthAugust - Theme is My
favourite colour. Any design

hm$a. Every Thrnsday evening in August
7.30 pm at the Hall - Why not come along
and dance yourself into shape ?

Jempson's Boot Fair in aid of The Rye Day
Centre. Bank Holiday Monday 3l't August
from 7 am - contact Jempson's for more
details.

FilmNight - The next film nightwill be on
Satnrday 19th of September at7.30 pm - The
film to be shown will be announced in the
September edition of The Periodical.

Agent Legal?

80,000 people suffered a

problem with a privately

rented home in the past year"

@s$
Many people living in privately rented accommodation

may feel that complaining about the situation could be a

waste of time or they may be afraid of repercussions as

a result of the complaint"

lf these or similar problems apply to you, or if contacting

your letting agent has not provided an appropriate

response within eight weeks of logging your wriften

complaint, you could contact

The Gonsumer Redress Scheme

lf you require advice on this or any subject contact

Rother District Citizens Advice Bureaux

Rye: The Rye Library, 30 High Street-Tuesdays 10.30 to
12.30pm and 1.30pm to 3.30pm. Advice can also be
obtai ned from - ulflirrir. adviceg u ide.org. u k

Speed Watch
This small group of dedicated residents would welcome other like-minded residents to
join them in helping to reduce vehicles speeding through the village. For more
information or to volunteer please contact Peter Lamont on 0L797 230905 or any of
your Parish Councillors


